COPY

4th.July, 1944,
Dear Sirs,

1 have to acquaint you that the Comnmittee have had before them
a report from the Soclety's Surveyors at this Port on the machinery
of the steamer "EPIRE BITTERN", from which 1t appears that, in view
of the condition of the Serewshaft liners, it 1s recommended that the
starboard liner should be renewed before the end of June 1945, and
the port liner before the end of June 1946, and the Cormittee have

acco y contimed the vessel's olaasirication in the Register Book
subject to this being done. '

I mey add that the Roiler Survey has been completed, and the
vessel asaismed the record B.S.3,44. \ :

I em, Dear Sirs
_ Yours faifnfully,
Messrs.Royal “all Lines Ltde,

Cunard Building,

LIVERPOOL « ' to the

ittes.




